
  
         Please feel free to bring a friend! 
 
 
 
July 1       Deliver 4th of July care bags to home bound members 
      after picnic 
 
July 8       BoVotions 
 
July 22….Pack Meals on Wheels in Youth Room (1st floor) 
 
 
 

Blessings, 
Blake           
 
 
 

 
NEVER let lack of funds keep you from participating in Youth activities.                                  
Scholarships are available. Contact Blake (924-8294) or Vicki in the church                         
office for information.  
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A STEPHEN MINISTRY CHURCH 

www.centralumcnewberry.org 



Welcome to Central United Methodist Church 
Newberry, SC 

SIXTH SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST/A PATRIOTIC FAITH OBSERVANCE 

July 1, 2018         Traditional Service-11 am                                   Tapestry 

 

The Prelude                            

The Chiming of the Hour 

The Lighting of the Altar Candles 

The Choral Call to Worship                                                            Chancel Choir 

*The Hymn                                      “America”                                          No. 697 

*The Pledges to the American and Christian Flags…………See Opposite Page 

The Opening Prayer  

 God of all nations, we thank you for the life and history of our 
 country, for its vast beauty, its wilderness, and wealth of forest, 
 mine, and sea.  We praise you for its people, the people whose 
 ancestors have been here for thousands of years, and those who 
 have just arrived.  We thank you for the variety of our traditions 
 and our cultures, the riches of our spiritual and religious  
 heritages, the strength of our democratic institutions.  We pray 
 for our nation, for our citizens, residents, and government that 
 working together we may face the future with confident hope and 
 faith in your purpose for our world.  In Jesus’ name we pray. 
 Amen. 

The Anthem                                                                                   Chancel Choir 

The Scripture Lesson                                                                Ephesians 1:3-14 

The Congregational Concerns and Pastoral Prayer 

The Announcements, Welcome and Recognition of Veterans 

The Offering                        

*Presentation of Tithes and Offerings         Doxology                                No. 95 

The Sermon     ”OLD TIME RELIGION: GOD’S PROMISES”                                        
                                Rev. David C. Surrett                         

Holy Communion:  Service of Word and Table III                                   Page 15        
                      (Hymns to be sung during communion:                                                                                  
   No. 117 “O God, Our Help in Ages Past”                                            
   No. 703 “Swing Low, Sweet Chariot”)                 

*The Hymn                               “God of the Ages”                                    No. 698 

*The Extinguishing of the Altar Candles 

*The Benediction 

*The Choral Response                                                                                                            
*The Postlude               

                                            *Please stand as you are able. 

 

CENTRAL’S WEEKEND MEALS ON WHEELS 

In addition to our first Sunday food pantry donations for Manna House, we 
are partnering with Meals on Wheels to deliver food at least once a month 
for weekend senior citizen meals.   NOW you can bring the following food 
items any Sunday and place in the baskets by the entrance doors.   

We will need:                                                                                                         
 Canned Ravioli, Spaghetti O’s, Beefaroni or Lasagna                              
 (15 oz. can)                        

 Canned Vegetable or Chicken Noodle Soup (10.5 oz. can)                                                  
 Peanut butter and cheese crackers (pkg. of 6 crackers) 

REMINDER                                                                                                                                                                
Weekly BULLETINS are placed in the MAILBOX outside                                                                                     

the Henry Hall entrance on COLLEGE STREET each Wednesday. 

Central will be hosting a Foster Parent Night Out in Henry Hall on Friday, Aug. 3, 
from about 5:30-9:30. We will be providing a meal and activities for about 20 
children. We are asking for your help. If you can help, at least for part of the 
time, please let me know. We will know more about the ages closer to time of 
the event. Ken McBride, Director of  Newberry DSS, is coordinating this event 
with me. Thanks for your help in this service to the dedicated foster parents of 

Newberry County. Susan Senn 

UMW NEWS—For those UMW persons who are participating in the reading program:  
we will need to complete reading in the 5 categories and Response Magazine by                         
August 1.  Books are available in the church library.  Call 276-2992 if you have ?’s.    
We hope to have a good number from our unit this year. 
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  Sun., July 1 10:00 am Sunday School 

 11:00 am Patriotic Worship Service 

 12:00 noon Picnic (Henry Hall) 

  1:00 pm Youth deliver Care Bags 

Tues., July 3  NO Springfield Friends 

Wed., July 4   NO Wednesday Morning Bible Study 

   CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED 

Thurs., July 5  CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED 

WEDNESDAY MORNING BIBLE STUDY.  No Study this week. 

Happy 4th of July! 

IN CASE OF EMERGENCY & NEEDING A PASTOR –                                           
Reverend Surrett’s cell phone number is 864-710-3152                                                         

(All days except Friday & Sunday) 

Reverend Williams’ cell phone number is 803-321-7340.                                                       
(Friday & Sunday) 

Mr. Joseph Kovas’ cell phone number is (803) 374-1677 

... we renew our covenant faithfully to participate in the                               
ministries of the church …                                                                                                                                

Volunteers are always needed for worship services and other projects in our 
church and in the church office.   If you are interested in sharing your gifts and 
time, please let us know.  We would  love to have you participate in the many 

ministries of the church. 

HELP NEEDED! 

On Saturday, July 21,  a crew will be replacing the roof on the 
Free Medical Clinic building.  If you can help, call Chris Wells at 
924-0468 to schedule your service.  Thanks! 

Due to construction around the church the staff may not be parked in 

the College Street parking lot but we are here during business hours. 

 
 

The flowers in the chancel this Sunday have been given  
to the glory of God                                                                                                                 

in honor of all the men & women who serve                                                             
our country to protect our freedom                                                                                                 

by Winnie & Billy Senn.  

 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE TO THE AMERICAN FLAG 

I Pledge Allegiance to the flag 
of the United States of America 

and to the Republic for which it stands, 
one Nation, under God, indivisible, 

with liberty and justice for all.  

 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE TO THE CHRISTIAN FLAG 

I Pledge Allegiance to the Christian Flag 

and to the Savior for whose Kingdom it stands; 

Uniting all humanity in service and love. 

PATRIOTIC SERVICE AND PICNIC 
Please join us this Sunday, July 1, for a                                   
Patriotic Service and a Picnic Lunch  

We will have a “Happy Socks” Contest so everyone wear 
the most fun pair of socks you have. Trophy awarded! 

 

There will be only one service at 11am                             
(Sunday School at 10am) 

followed by a covered dish meal in Henry Hall.   
Meat will be provided and we are asking you to bring the sides. 



Welcome to Central Church!!   We are pleased that you are             
present for worship.  May your faith be strengthened and your 
love renewed.  

All are asked to sign the Friendship Pad so our church ministry will 
be up-to-date on your presence.  Child care is available in the 
Education Building.  Assistive listening devices are available in the 
vestibules.   

New members are received by affirmation of their faith or by 
transfer from other Christian churches.  If you are interested in  
becoming a member of Central UMC, please contact the pastor 
(803-276-3903; davidcsurrett@gmail.com) or indicate your interest 
on the Friendship Pad.  Guest bags with Central information and 
small gifts have been placed in the narthexes (entrances) for all 
first time local guests.   

JOYS, PRAYERS, CARE AND CONCERN 

REMEMBER our 9 am sermon is on Facebook Live each Sunday.  You can 
also access through https://m.facebook.com/groups/181065621957129 after 
the live broadcast.   

MEMBERS:  Cile Barber, Donnie Brown, Bo Chrisley, Ron Chrisley, Fran                            
Eason, Alma Force, Margaret Hawkins, Lila Lake, Mary Lipscomb, Tori                                 
MacDonald, Ethel Mayer, Jenny Moon,  Marjorie Morison, Avery Newton, 
Nellie  Richardson,  Jackson Senn, LuLynn  Sexton, Elizabeth Shannon, Becky 
&Harold Smith, Hugh Turner, Charles and Dean Young 

FRIENDS OF CENTRAL: Kim Berley (daughter-in-law of Billy & Peggy Berley), 
Cody Carlton (son of Mary Ann Davis), Laurie Coops (niece of Trish                                        
MacDonald), Dot Forbis (Joyce Barrow’s mother), Jennylee Foster (Lee Foster’s 
mother), Madison Gandy (Michelle  Williams’ great-niece), Linda Graham 
(Sammie Graham’s wife), Linda Harris (Cindy Moore’s aunt), Donnie Humphries 
(Jimmy Lever’s cousin), Charlie Jenkins (Chad Jenkins’ brother), Dan Kingston, 
Suzanne Mayer, Catherine McIntyre (Julia Cotney’s cousin), June Morris 
(Karen Lever’s Mother), Elizabeth Ruff Richburg (Harold Ruff’s sister),                     
Kenneth Whitesides (grandson of Paulette Whitesides), Mike Whitesides (son 
of Paulette Whitesides), John & Hattie Wilson (John Wilson’s parents)      

 To add or remove a name, please contact the church office.   
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FINANCIAL REPORT  

Weekly Budget Needs 2018 9,405.50  

Received 06/24/18 8,765.00  

Budget Needs to Date 06/24/18 234,837.50  

Received to Date 06/24/18 233,573.25  

AMOUNT UNDER BUDGET  -1,264.25  

OTHER FUNDS RECEIVED  

Bus Fund 50.00  

Chancel Choir  200.00  

Mercer Memorials 10.00  

Manna House 40.00  

            ATTENDANCE  06/24/18   

9 am 96  

11 am N/A 

Sunday School 63  

SERVING  T HIS  WEEK  

TRUSTEE:  (UNLOCK CHURCH)    MARK VEDDER 

TRUSTEE:  (LOCK CHURCH)  HAROLD FOLK 

 9:00 Service  11:00 Service 

USHERS: 

N/A Harold Folk                                

Brian Summer 

GREETERS:   N/A  Judy & Phil Epps 

LAY READER: N/A Lillian Bouknight 

COMMUNION SERVER N/A Judy Epps 

ACOLYTE N/A  Catherine Moyd 

CRUCIFER:   N/A Matthew Moyd 

NURSERY: N/A Kimberly Bonds  

OFFERING                                         

STEWARDS:   

N/A Harold Folk                              

Harriett Rucker  

SOUND SYSTEM:  N/A Ken Longshore  

CHILDREN’S CHURCH N/A N/A 

SPRINGFIELD FRIENDS JULY 3ðNO CLASS 

Please remember to keep your financial commitment to                             
the church even when you are away during the summer.  
Thank you for your generous  support of our missions and  
ministries.   


